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Amy Herzog

From: Julianna Watson <juliannahoffwatson@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 8:49 AM
To: Planning Department.UserGroup
Subject: NXT railyard dissaproval

To those in powerful positions,  
 
I am in opposition to NXT as the proposal will disrupt water, farmland, noise, natural habitat and contribute to an 
unhealthy work environment for the people of Clatskanie. Please do not contribute to an already polluted deep water 
port. There should absolutely not be a railyard because of the possibility of spilling, de-railing, unapproved waste and 
NOISE especially for those living near. a major disruption for this community!!!  
 
Julianna Watson  
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